
FAQ’s Flash Player Update 
Flash Player and Recommended Browser 

For many years Flash has been the key to interactive and engaging web content, 
however with newer technologies and security requirements, it’s time to say “goodbye”. 

Ongoing issues with Flash’s functionality and compatibility with modern browsers are 
getting worse with each browser release and in some cases are presenting issues that 
are unsolvable. Browsers have begun actively blocking Flash content in ways that users 
with limited access to their workstation settings will be unable to overcome. 

Recommended Browsers 
Microsoft has decided to discontinue Internet Explorer but continues to maintain the 
browser. The preferred browser from Microsoft is Microsoft Edge which supports the 
content and security requirements of our Learning Management System. We also 
recommend using Google Chrome and FireFox if Microsoft Edge is not available. All 
our content will no longer support Flash and will be published as HTML. If you have any 
questions, please contact your IT team. 

 

 

https://incandescent-tailor.flywheelsites.com/smart_faq/recommendedbrowser/
https://news.softpedia.com/news/microsoft-to-discontinue-old-internet-explorer-versions-in-january-494594.shtml

